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Stormwater Summary 

The project will be designed to follow and adhere to the Massachusetts Department of Environmental 
Protection Stormwater Standards. The site will be designed so that no new stormwater conveyances may 
discharge untreated stormwater directly to or cause erosion in wetlands or waters of the Commonwealth. 
The stormwater management systems shall be designed so that post-development peak discharge rates 
will not exceed pre-development discharge rates. All stormwater systems shall be designed to the remove 
the standard amount of Total suspended Solids. A formal Stormwater Report and Operations and 
Maintenance plan shall be submitted during the design process.  


